
ANOTHER VICTIM OF THE BOAT CRASH IDENTIFIED 

 

The woman recovered at the Csepel section of the Danube was also a passenger of the 

Hableány 

 

 

The duty desk of the Budapest Police Headquarters received an information at 22:08 on 22 June 

2019 that a corpse was found in the water on the Budapest section of the Danube, near the 

Csepel Island. The identification of the body was carried out, the woman so far looked for as a 

missing person is a victim of the Danube boat accident of 29 May 2019. 

Participants of the search still look for two South Korean passengers on the Danube from the 

Margaret Bridge to the southern state border. 

 

The map shows the places of recovery of the victims of the Danube boat accident. 

 


